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Department of Building, Civil and Environmental Engineering 

   
April 28, 2016 

 

Hongyan Li, PhD, Professor  

Key Laboratory of Groundwater Resources and Environment (Ministry of Education) 

Jilin University 

Jiefang Road NO.2519, Changchun, 130021, China 

E-mail: lihongyan@jlu.edu.cn 

 

Re: Invitation for a short-term unpaid visit to Concordia University  

 

Dear Professor Hongyan Li, 

 

Further to our recent discussion on possible collaborations between our two research groups, I am writing to formally 

invite you as a Senior Visiting Researcher to spend three weeks, extending from 31 August to 21 September 2017, in 

Concordia University. This unpaid visit aims at initializing and consolidating on a number of topics that interest both 

of us and can pave the way for future collaboration. The suggested itinerary for your visit is as the following: 

  

Week 1  

 Invited presentation at Concordia University  

 ONE-day workshop at WSCC lab 

 Identifying Canadian and Chinese hotspots of water security 

 Identifying possibility of joint PhD supervision 

Week 2 

 Brainstorming I on hydrological modeling 

 Brainstorming II on climate change impacts and water resources 

 Brainstorming III on climate change impacts and natural hazards 

 Brainstorming IV on data availability  

Week 3  

 Brainstorming V on joint paper writing  

 Brainstorming VI on joint proposals  

  

I am looking forward to hosting you at Concordia. 

Sincerely yours, 

 
Ali Nazemi, PhD 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Assistant Professor (Department of Building Civil and Environmental Engineering) 

Faculty of Engineering and Computer Science 

Concordia University  

Montreal, Quebec 

Adjunct Professor (Global Institute for Water Security and School Of Environment and Sustainability) 

University of Saskatchewan 

Saskatoon, Saskatchewan 

Email: ali.nazemi@concordia.ca 

Cellphone: (306) 380-1353  


